

December 8, 2015

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

Pursuant to Board Policy BCAC, the Lawrence Public Schools Board of Education President Vanessa Sanburn has called a special meeting to be held Friday, December 11, 2015, starting at 5 p.m., in the Interactive Technology Center of the Educational Support & Distribution Center, 110 McDonald Drive, Lawrence, Kansas.

The purpose of the meeting is to hear presentations/proposals from potential executive firms to assist in the search and selection of a superintendent of schools.

Sincerely,

Janice E. Dunn

Clerk, Board of Education

Die E.